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COVID-19 UPDATE AT PALMS CHRISTIAN SCHOOL 

During this time of ongoing concern regarding the COVID-19 virus it is important that we be proactive as an academic 
institute of faith in our community and not falling prey to an overwhelming spirit of fear. We now as always can trust in 
the Lord Jesus Christ who has all power, all wisdom & knowledge, and promises us He is always by our side. This has not 
caught our God by surprise. 

At Palms Christian Preschool, our goal will be not to overreact as a school or not to under react because the concerns 
are a reality we face and there are those within our community that face this concern with a higher risk to their health. 
Our desire is to work with the suggestion of our local and federal government of helping slow the spread of this virus 
while still operating as a viable preschool within our community. 

Here is our plan as an organization for during this crisis: 

- We will maintain our normal Monday through Friday 6am-6pm hours of operation in full compliance of local, 
state, and federal guidelines. 

- If a parent/guardian has been laid off because of COVID-19 outbreak and provides a letter, we will suspend the 
account charges and hold that classroom spot until the crisis has passed. 

- We have been, will continue to, and increase our cleaning/meeting procedures and compliance with State 
Licensing requirements to do our part in minimizing the spread of the virus, this includes: 

o Sanitizing and disinfecting all surfaces, toys, sleep mats, bathroom sinks and toilets, or any other objects 
teachers and students come in contact with. 

o NO toys, sippy cups, water bottles, or any home items brought to school outside of blanket and 
pillowcase 

o Full compliance with CDC suggestions of no groups over 50 people meeting together at one time 
o Institute deeper cleaning of our 3rd party cleaner service every day  
o Sanitize and disinfect playground daily 
o All Staff wearing a mask 
o Require parents/guardians and all students age 6 and over wear a mask when on campus. 

If you have any further questions please reach out to our office. 

In Christ, 

 


